
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Safeguarding 

If you have any 

concerns about the 

welfare of a child, 

please call: 

01522782111 or 

reported to a staff 

member in school.  

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers  

I can’t believe we are coming to the end of our first term of the academic year!!  

The children have been very busy in school with their learning and enjoying their 

topic work – Topaz class with “Marvellous Me”, Emerald class “Who Was Florence 

Nightingale”, Amethyst class with “What Did the Romans Do For Us” and 

Moonstone class with “How Has World War II Affected Us Today”.  We are looking 

forward to our Sponsored Run on Monday 14th October and raising lots of money 

so we can sponsor two children again in Uganda for another year. 

 

Please look at the “Dates for your Diary”, these are being added to all the time and 

Mrs Dwane keeps an up to date notice in the office window of future dates and 

events. 

 

We enjoyed the “New Starters Service” at St Chad’s on the 26th September, all our 

new children were presented with a bible from the church.  On the 8th October we 

had our Harvest Festival in church and it was lovely to see lots of parents and 

family attending the service.  Our children sang, did readings, showed their art 

work and read out their poems – we were very proud of them.  Thank you to 

everyone who donated lots of food for Grantham Foodbank. 

   

Can you please make sure all the children’s belongings are named.  Mrs Francis 

and Mrs Dwane have taken two large bags of clothes home from lost property to 

wash and most of it is now on the second-hand uniform rail.  Water bottles also 

need naming as they are put in a tray in the classroom and often children have the 

same design, it is important we reduce the risk of germ sharing, especially at this 

time of year when colds and coughs are starting up!  Children need to bring the 

correct PE kit for their lessons please, also named.   

 

A reminder that it is our Parents Evening on Tuesday October 15th – if you haven’t 

made an appointment yet the sheets are in the office reception area.  We are 

delighted that we have Usborne Books in school for the afternoon and evening.  

The children will have an opportunity to look at the books in the afternoon so they 

can let you know what books they would really like – the more books you buy the 

more we can get for “free” so please help us by supporting the book fair. 

 

We also have a clothes bank which is situated on the school drive – our school 

earns money every time it is emptied.  In addition, we have signed up with Asda 

CashPot for Schools – all you need to do is download the App and every time you 

shop at Asda show them the QR code then school earns money. 

 

Any questions, please get in touch with the school office.  Have a lovely and 

enjoyable weekend. 

 

Kind regards 

Mrs Jayne Watson 

Executive Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

Welbourn Church of England Primary School   

   ‘Believe, Excite, Succeed, Together’            

Friday 11th October 2024

Dates for 

your diary 

 

Academic Year 

2024-2025 

11.10.24. – Year 5 & 6 

football qualifiers at 

Navenby Primary School 

14.10.24. – Sponsored 

Run in aid of Uganda 

15.10.24. – Parents 

Evening.  Usborne Books 

will be in school 

18.10.24. - Last day of 

term  

28.10.24. – Inset Day for 

staff  

29.10.24. – Moonstone 

trip to Newark Air 

Museum 

31.10.24. – Deadline for 

Secondary School 

applications 

01.11.24. – Tempest 

Photography – siblings 

and individual photos 

11.11.24. – 

Remembrance Day 

Service at St Chad’s – 

10.00am 

15.11.24. – Children In 

Need Day 

05.12.24. – Christmas 

Lights switch on 

12.12.24. – Christmas 

Jumper Day, Christingle 

Service at St Chad’s – 

9.30am, Christmas lunch 

from GLC, singing carols 

at the local care homes 

17.12.24.  – Nativity 

Performance at the 

village hall 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


